
 
South Kesteven District Council 

Audit of Accounts 2019/20 
Notice of Completion of the Audit 

 
Notice is hereby given, in accordance with Regulation 16 of the Accounts and Audit 
Regulations 2015, that the Statutory Audit of the 2019-20 Accounts has now been 
completed. An unqualified opinion on the accounts was issued.  
 
The Audit has been concluded in accordance with the Local Audit and Accountability 
Act 2014.  
 
In accordance with the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014, section 25 local 
government electors are entitled to inspect and make copies of:  
 

• The Statement of Accounts prepared by the authority  

• The local auditors certificate that the audit of the authority’s accounts including 
the statements has been completed 

• The local auditors opinion on the Statement of Accounts  

• Any public interest report relating to the authority or an entity connected with it, 
and  

• Any recommendation relating to the authority or an entity connected to it.  
 
The Statement of Accounts is available on the Council's website at 

http://www.southkesteven.gov.uk/index.aspx?articleid=8920 and may also be 

inspected by application to the Director of Finance, South Kesteven District Council, 

Council Offices, St Peter’s Hill, Grantham, NG31 6PZ. 

http://www.southkesteven.gov.uk/index.aspx?articleid=8920

